
 

Belfair Sewer Advisory Committee 

March 26th 2015  

Call to order 4:05 

Attendees:   Jack Johnson, Rob Drexler, Bob Harris, Greg Waggett, Judy Scott, Jeff Carey 

Agenda No changes 

There was comment and discussion about comments made  at the previous BOCC meeting on March 9th 
and the next day Tom Davis and Judy Scott spoke in regard to the general understanding of the Belfair 
Sewer Advisory Board that the plan that Randy had submitted was not gong to be taken into 
consideration and they were more like to do “nothing” in regard to financials of the sewer. 

Tom Davis and Judy Scott spoke about their disappointment in the commissioners not  taking the action 
required to look seriously at the plan that Randy Neatherlin had worked on with Frank Pinter, etc.  

See video of MCC 3-10-15  

There was a brief look at the financial plan submitted , but there has been changes made and some 
categories done differently .   No action taken  

Title 13 review was tabled 

Meeting adjourned 5-50PM 

Submitted  

Judy Scott 

 


